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Wilson, Frances (REPS)

From: Russell Stewart [russell.stewart@minterellison.coml
Sent: Tuesday, 6 July 2004 12:30 PM I ~ I
To: Committee, LACA (REPS) Submission No: ..

Subject: Bankruptcy Law Proposed Changes

this is just to add my concern about the proposed changes to the Bankruptcy laws. Actually
I don’t object to reasonable measures to allow creditors to follow assets that have been
disposed of to family or family entities at a time when any reasonable person would think
this was in anticipation of defeating creditors. But if done at a time when there is no
reason to expect that creditors would go unpaid, it seems quite excessive and
unreasonable. The consequence of the change would be to discourage generosity - not at
all a sensible approach. This is a personal view, not given on behalf of my firm.

Russell Stewart

IMPORTANT -

This email and any attachments are confidential and may be privileged in which case
neither is intended to be waived. If you have received this message in error, please notify
us and remove it from your system. It is your responsibility to check any attachments for
viruses and defects before opening or sending them on. Where applicable, liability is
limited by the Solicitors Scheme approved under the Professional Standards Act 1994
(NSW). Minter Ellison collects personal information to provide and market our services. For
more information about use, disclosure and access, see our privacy policy at
www.minterellison.com.

p

6/07/2004


